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Voorbeeld Engelstalige informatiebrief voor

categorie 3-contacten - internationale bussen

Dear Sir or Madam,

You are a contact of someone with coronavirus. A person that tested positive for COVID-

19 took the name bus on date from location to location. This information is send to all

passengers of the bus, since there were no seat reservations and it is therefore not

possible to only inform the passengers who were seated next to the person with COVID-

19. If you had a fellow traveler, with a ticket booked through your email address, please
forward this email to this person.

This letter contains important information for you. As you are at risk of becoming sick up

to 10 days after this travel, it is important that you monitor yourself for symptoms.

In the attached letter (enclose up-to-date LCI letter: https://Ici.rivm.nl/covid-19-overige-

contacten-EN) you can find more information about the Dutch guidelines. Please follow

these guidelines until 10 days after the travel. It is important that you follow these

guidelines. This prevents the virus from spreading further and people around you from

getting coronavirus. This is especially important for people who are 70 years of age or

older or people who are extra vulnerable to this disease for other reasons.

Kind regards,

Sender


